
For the attention of Sarah Baird 

Dundonald Castle visitors centre and adjacent 
land 
We are writing to fully support the application by Friends of Dundonald Castle 
(FODC) SCIO31541 in relation to their request for a community asset transfer.  We 
have been residents in Dundonald for almost 30 years and we could not speak 
highly enough of the staff of FODC, both employed and voluntary, and the work of 
the Trustees. Their contribution and commitment to the life of the community and to 
visitors is exemplary and as a community we are blessed to have them protecting 
and enhancing such a valuable national asset. 
We hope that their application will be successful. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 Dundonald, KA2  

 


